Your reference: PF.65-F-2011/Registrar/231985

1 June 2012

General Medical Council

Dr Ahmad Nadeem Akbar, Registrar Pakistan Medical & Dental Council G-10/4 Mauve Area Islamabad PAKISTAN 3 Hardman Street Manchester M3 3AW

Telephone: 0161 923 6200 Facsimile: 0161 923 6201 Email: gmc@gmc-uk.org www.gmc-uk.org

Dear Dr Akbar

Re: Recruitment of doctors for Saudia Arabia, the Gulf States and other countries

Thank you very much for your letter of 30 March 2012 to our Chief Executive and Registrar, Niall Dickson, and for your similar letters to other colleagues.

It is very helpful to be kept informed of developments at the Pakistan Medical & Dental Council. It must be a source of great satisfaction to you that the government has placed its confidence in your Council in this matter, and I hope it is appropriate to offer congratulations.

I would also like to take the opportunity to thank your verification and credentialing staff (not least Mr Syed Masood Husain Shah) for the assistance they have given us in the past, and are continuing to give us. We are extremely grateful for the information they provide, and look forward to working collaboratively with them in the future.

Thank you again for your letter.

Yours sincerely

Anthony Egerton

Assistant Director of Registration

54927

13 JUN 2012

V-12

Place - EZ

Regulating do: fors

The GMC is a charity registered in England and Wales (1089278) and Scotland (SC037750)

Ensuring good medical practice